
Nelson Phillips
I believe that allowing continued and expanded raising of finfish in pens in Puget Sound, based on
the past history of pen failure and escapement is foolish.

I also think the the June 30, 2020 expiration date of Section 3 of the Bill is discriminatory toward
Salish people.

Gov. Jay Inslee's political veto of the entire first section of the Bill was politically motivated and
completely ignore by the mainstream media.

I urge you to NOT allow this dangerous commercial enterprise to proceed.


